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Client Alert 
 
Matthew D. Neumann receives Indiana Lawyer’s 2015 Up & Coming 
Lawyer Award 
 
By: Plews Shadley Racher & Braun LLP 
 
Plews Shadley Racher & Braun LLP (PSRB) is pleased to announce that Matthew 
D. Neumann has been selected to receive the Indiana Lawyer’s 2015 Leadership 
in Law Up & Coming Lawyer Award.  The Indiana Lawyer makes its selections 
based on demonstrated leadership, accomplishment in legal work, as well as 
volunteer and community work. 
 
This year’s honorees were announced in the recent issue of the Indiana Lawyer 
and were recognized by present and past honorees at a reception on May 5.  For 
more information, view the Indiana Lawyer’s interview with Matthew D. 
Neumann.  
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